Working Men’s Institute Members Meeting~ January 17, 2023
Dan Busler called the Membership Meeting to order. Twenty-one (21) active members answered roll call. Others in Attendance were Director Ryan Rokicki, Circulation Specialist Shannon DeLap, and Friends President Jeanne Maudlin. 
Minutes of the October 18, 2022 meeting were distributed prior to this evening’s meeting. Tamara Allison moved to suspend the reading of the minutes and accept them as presented. Jan Kahle Seconded. Approved
Fred Frayser highlighted Trustees’ minutes. 

Fred Frayser presented the Treasurer’s Report. Nathan Maudlin moved to approve the Treasurer’s Report and hold for Audit. Linda Warrum seconded. Approved.

Secretary’s Report~ None

Personnel Report~ None

Long Range Planning~ None

Special Projects~ None

Membership~ The nominating committee members are Tom Stahl, Mike Axton, and Jan Kahle. Andy Batt was nominated for Membership. Mr. Batt was nominated by Linda Warrum. He was then elected to the Working Men’s Institute. 

FWMI Report was given by Jeanne Maudlin. There will be a meeting next week and more to report at the April meeting.

Old Business~ None
New Business~ None
Director’s Report~ 
· Bill Elliott, Professor of Geology at USI, was here October 21,2022 and led a tour for the Indiana Geological and Water Survey.
· Peggy Fisherkeller as well as Randy and Deb Patrick were here October 30th -November 6th continuing the State Museum’s Curatorial Outreach. 
· I attended the Indiana Library Federation conference held in November. Some of the sessions I attended were: The online place to be: How Libraries can use videos and Social Media to Promote your local history, Cataloging of special and unique materials, Great Expectations: what patrons expect from their libraries during the digital age, Digital Indy: the good the bad and the searching, to Dewey or not to Dewey: rethinking collection organization, Play and Practice: using play in the library and its effects on early literacy. The author that gave Tuesday keynote lecture was children and teen author Rob Harrell. 
· The final FWMI lecture of 2022 was held Thursday November 3, 2022. Forty patrons attended Peggy Taylor’s “Craftsmanship, Exellaance, Past and Present.”
· Dr. Beth Macke and Phillip Werry Presented “Having the Last Word” Tuesday November 16, 2022. There were 18 Patrons in attendance. 
· In November 2022, Melora and I attended the History Celebration at the Evansville Museum. 
· Kiwanis Story Time was held October 27, 2022. Tamara Allison read Creepy Carrots. Sixteen (16) children were present for this event. A big thank you to Ms. Allison and the Kiwanis for offering this program to our community. 
· Norbert Krapft gave a poetry reading on November 17, 2022. Nineteen (19) patrons were in attendance. Thank you to Ken Meyer for facilitating and scheduling this event with the WMI. 
· Janey Frayser and I went to North Posey Elementary in October and read In a Dark, Dark, Wood to the pre-school class. 
· The sidewalk repair and replacements were completed in November. 
· Last month (December) we closed out the roof restoration project.
· Peggy Taylor held a short weaving demonstration for 15 McGary Elementary School Students on Tuesday November 29, 2022. 
· The New Harmony Clay Project held two artist lectures here on Friday December 2, 2022. There were 15 patrons in attendance. 
· Our Christmas Open-House was a huge success. This year we scheduled to correspond with Christmas in New Harmony. We had approximately 50 patrons attend. 
· We hosted Santa Claus during the Saturday December 3, 2022 Christmas in New Harmony Festivities again this year. 250 children came in to see Santa. These counts were provided by NHBA festival volunteer, Katie Kimball. The library count was 145 adults 147 children. There were crafts and games available on the lawn. 
· Wednesday December 28 through Friday December 30 Peggy Taylor hosted “Weaving Camp.” She had 12 students registered for the event. 
· Kiwanis Story Time was held Thursday December 22, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. Sarah Janik read  Little Red Sleigh by Erin Guendelsberger. We had 17 children in attendance.  
· Josh lamb completed the installation of our surge protection in December.
· Pre-School Story Time with Peggy Meyer is going strong! We started with 2 children in attendance and have grown to 5 children in attendance.
· In the new year we will be working with Steven Stump to revise and reinvent our website and social media outlets. Two weeks ago, we met with some professors from USI. They will be leading their students in developing this project. They will get the website up and running and later on it will take it over professionally. 
· We do have a final report from Steven Stump on the Long-Range Plan. 
· Shannon and I continue to work with Mary Beth Guard and Kari Mobley as co-creators of the community calendar. 
· Tonight at 6:30 Nathan Maudlin will present “Hope for the future.” 
· Kathy Kirschman will be holding a book folding class. The date for this event has not been set. 
· The First Monday’s Writer’s will hold a poetry reading on April 27.
· The State Board of Accounts as well as the State Library Report is currently being filled out. These reports are due on March 1, 2023.

With no further business, Ted Moore made a motion to adjourn. Meeting was adjourned. 


